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For small businesses providing health insurance to employees is a 
priority, but affordability is an increasing concern. That’s why 
Miami Music Project turned to the Greater Health Trust (GHT), an 
insurance program created by the Greater Miami Chamber of Commerce 
and AvMed for small business members. The program provides large 
employer group health benefits at prices small businesses can 
afford. 

“At Miami Music Project our mission is to develop and inspire 
children through music, and in order to continue fulfilling our 
mission, it was important for us to take care of our employees,” 
said Anna Klimala, president of Miami Music Project.  “As a non-

profit, the challenge was in providing good medical access to our 
own employees. With the Chamber’s GHT we secured even better 
benefits, at a very reasonable rate saving us over 14% from our 
last plan and we are now able to provide our employees an 
invaluable service.” 

Miami Music Project is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that 
uses music as an instrument for social transformation, empowering 
children to acquire values and achieve their full potential, 
positively affecting their society through the study and 
performance of music. 

Currently, GHT offers the most competitive small group health 
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insurance product in the South Florida market. The average savings 
on the health insurance premiums the GHT has achieved is 20%.  If 
you're a qualifying small business owner, you can apply for small 
business health insurance at any time of year since switching 
health insurance can be done any month throughout the year.   

With healthcare increasingly inaccessible to so many, GHT offers 
affordable health insurance option for small businesses with two to 
50 employees, who will save money on health insurance, 
without having to wait for the next enrollment period. Small 
businesses must be members of the Greater Miami Chamber of Commerce 
to access benefits of the Greater Health Trust. Benefits also make 
businesses more competitive as employees take advantage of the 
program. 

“The Greater Health Trust was created with the goal of addressing 
small businesses' unique challenges such as being able to provide 
affordable health insurance that fits within their budget,” said 
Alfred Sanchez, president and chief executive officer at Greater 
Miami Chamber of Commerce. “GHT is an invaluable asset to small 
businesses members looking to provide robust, but affordable 
healthcare options for their employees.” 

For more information on the Greater Health Trust, send an email 
requesting information to:  GHT-quoting@avmed.org or visit 
greaterhealthtrust.org.
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